

Councillor Ana Bailão

SKATING PARTY

Celebrate the Annual Ward 18 Holiday Skating Party



Dear Neighbours,

As the temperature drops our thoughts might wander to tropical vacations and white sand beaches, but this weather has one more trick up its sleeve... the opening of Toronto's skating rinks!

Join me for hot chocolate, treats, skating and fun as we get into the holiday spirit!

We will also be accepting donations for the Daily Bread Food Bank, so please feel free to bring with you any non-perishable food items for donation.

Look forward to seeing you there!

Date: Dec 1, 2012 Start Time: 2pm Location: Dufferin Grove Park Skating Rink

Across from Dufferin mall



Para obter informações em português, ligue para Diane Maria 416-338-5313.

Per informazioni in italiano, chiamate Michael Vieira 416-338-5277.

Para informacion en español llame a Anna Kral 416-338-5273.

City Hall, 100 Queen Street West 2nd Floor, Suite C42 Toronto, ON M5H 2N2

Tel.: 416-392-7012 Fax: 416-392-7957

councillor_bailao@toronto.ca



1 of 1 20/11/2012 4:49 PM